M-and I-Carlson

14401 Sunset Drive

White Rock BC V4B 2V6

o+

email: I

August 12, 2024

RE: Removal of Restrictive Covenant Prohibiting secondary suites
Dear Mayor and Councilors,

We were very please when the planning department advised us that the two lots located at our home at
14401 Sunset Drive have now been rezoned to RS-2 SSMUH. Since receiving that information we have
been communicating with the Planning Department on subsequent matters pertaining to our site.

With these recent developments we formally request that Council remove the restrictive covenant that
prohibits secondary suites on each of our lots. For your convenience we have included a copy of the
covenant.

Should you have any questions or require anything further, please feel free to contact us at the phone or
email listed above. Thank you for your consideration.

Yours truly,

Carlson





